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Worship Service
April 2, 2017

Worship In Singing
Praise Team

Welcome & Opening Prayer
Gerry Hoeppner

Announcements & Offering

Worship in Singing

VBS Promotion
 Message - The Testing of the 

Lamb - Rev. 5:6-14
Pastor Peter Redekopp

Closing Song

Closing Prayer & Benediction

TODAY - After the Service 
Soup & Pie lunch
Everyone is welcome.
Group 2 set & serve. 
Group 3 clean-up

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


In a loud voice they sang: “Worthy is the Lamb, who was slain, to 
receive power and wealth and wisdom and strength

 and honour and glory and praise!”
Revelation 5:12

THIS WEEK
Monday
7:00 @ Glencross - Jr Youth Bible study. Snack Owen & Hailey.
7:30 - Easter choir practice

Tuesday 
7:30 - Ministerial meeting

Wednesday
7 pm - @ Glencross. Sr Youth Bible study. Snack Reghyn & Kara.

Thursday 
7:00 - Church Expansion Follow-up meeting in the Fellowship Hall

Friday
7:30 - Peter & Vicky’s cell group meets at their house

Next Sunday
Message - Peter Redekopp

to all the people for coming out to the Mission 
Sale and supporting the Glencross Ladies 
Fellowship. Total amount raised was $10,403.50.

Our Vision Statement - We at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ, 
are committed to obeying the commands God has set forth in His Word 
(the Bible) through i)Worshipping God ii)Evangelizing the unbeliever 
iii) Discipling the believer.



Coming Up @ Glencross

Leadership Development Workshop 
Dates: Thursdays - April 13, 20, and 27.  Time 
7:00-10:00pm.  Cost: $50.  Darrell Kehler from our 
Conference Office will be coming to Glencross to lead the 
workshops.
  Easter Services 
- Good Friday Service/Communion on Friday, April 14th at 
10am 
- Easter Sunday:  There will be no Sunday School on Easter 
Sunday.  Brunch – Time: 9:15am; Worship service at 
10:40am. 

Church Picnic at Stanley Park, Sunday, June 11 @10:00am 
Shelter #2

Are you ready to chill out this summer?

Don't miss a minute at Operation Arctic VBS! We will be 
learning about the coolest book on the planet - the Bible! 
It will be a flurry of songs, crafts, games, cool treats, and 
dramas. 
Mark your calendar 
- July 16th to 20th from 6:30-9:00pm

We are currently looking for volunteers - teachers, guides, 
decorators, prayer partners and everything in between! 
Check your church mailbox for a volunteer registration form. 
Extra forms are in the foyer. Please put forms in mailbox# 
128 by April 16th. If you have any questions please contact 
Megan or Rachelle.




